
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

                  
                  
                  

 

****************** URGENT ****************** NOTICE ****************** 

DATE: November 9, 2007 
TO: All Interested Parties 
FROM: R. Michael McCabe 
SUBJECT: Rescheduled Workshop for Mobile ID Work Group 

I regret to inform you that the Mobile ID workshop originally scheduled for Wednesday 
November 28th has been rescheduled to Thursday November 29th and apologize for any 
inconveniences or hardships this postponement may cause.  Although unfortunate, this 
decision was unavoidable. 

The reason for this change is that an extremely important Inter-Departmental planning 
meeting is being held on that Wednesday in the Washington DC area.  Many of the 
participants in attendance at the Inter-Departmental meeting need to also be in attendance 
at the Mobile ID workshop. Their ideas and viewpoints on pertinent issues need to be 
presented and considered during both of these meetings. As a result, several requests to 
postpone the meeting were received and the decision was made to delay the meeting by 
one day. 

If you have already registered for the meeting, you do not need to do so again. 

Details of the Meeting: 

The NIST Mobile ID ad-hoc work group was formed as a result of the NIST Mobile ID 
workshop held last September.  A meeting has been scheduled to develop a minimum set 
of operational requirements for enrollment, identification, and verification functions 
using Mobile ID devices.  Additional topics to be addressed will include transaction 
submissions to the FBI, security aspects, and network paths. The expected output of this 
meeting will be a NIST Special Publication.  Any issues or aspects of Mobile ID that you 
would like to have discussed during the meeting and placed on the agenda should be 
forwarded to me (Mike McCabe, mmccabe@idtp.com) as soon as possible. 

Date: Thursday November 29, 2007, beginning at 9:00 am. 
Time:            9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Place: NIST 

AML Building 215 Room C103-106 
100 Bureau Drive 
Gaithersburg, MD 20899 

Cost: No Charge 

As this meeting will be held on the NIST campus, pre-registration is mandatory in order 
for our security unit to generate a visitor pass for each registrant.  
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If you plan to attend and you are: 

____ A US citizen, please reply by Friday, November 23 with your full name and name 
of your employer  to cjkramar@nist.gov 

____ Not a US citizen, please reply by Friday, November 16 (or sooner if possible) 
with the following information to cjkramar@nist.gov 

1. Full name 
2. Date of birth 
3. City of birth 
4. Country of birth 
5. Passport number 
6. Issuing country of passport 
7. Title/position 
8. Gender 
9. Employer/Sponsor 
10. Telephone number (work) 
11. Address (work) 
12. Country of Citizenship 
13. Countries of dual citizenship (if applicable) 
14. Country of Residence 
15. Are you a US Permanent Resident? 

If you are not currently a member of the Mobile ID ad hoc group but would like to join or 
need other information please contact one of us.  

R. Michael McCabe Elaine M. Newton                         
ID Technology Partners (IDTP) NIST 

Department of Commerce 
mmccabe@idtp.com enewton@nist.gov 
www.idtp.com fingerprint.nist.gov/standard 
301-865-9371 301-975-2532 
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